
Good morning 
 
Perth Energy has reviewed the proposed Rule Change RC_2009_08 (Updates to 
Commissioning Provisions).  Perth Energy agrees with the IMO’s statement that the 
proposed Rule Change is consistent with the objectives of the Market Rules.  We 
consider that it will increase the efficiency of the market and will encourage 
economically sound actions by developers of new generators. 
 
The period of four months allowed for undertaking of commissioning trials is 
considered to be appropriate for introducing new plant to the system. 
 
We have specifically considered the publication of information provided about 
commissioning plans and considers that the added transparency from this outweighs 
any downside from publication.   
 
Perth Energy supports the proposed Rule Change and specifically supports the 
publication of commissioning plans as proposed. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Patrick 
 

Patrick Peake 

General Manager Wholesale 

 
 

 
Unit 3, 77 Mill Point Road 
South Perth WA 6151 
t: +61 8 9420 0300  direct: +61 8 9420 0308 
f: +61 8 9474 9900  mob: +61 437 209 972 
e: p.peake@perthenergy.com.au 
www.perthenergy.com.au 
 
Email Disclaimer 

This email (including any attachments) is confidential and may contain information subject to legal professional 
privilege. It is intended for the use of the recipient named above only, and any unauthorised use of the contents is 
expressly prohibited. If you receive this email in error, please contact us and delete the email immediately. 
Confidentiality and privilege are not waived or lost if you are not the intended recipient. 
 
We cannot warrant that this email is free from errors, viruses, interception or interference and we exclude all liability 
for any damage caused by viruses or faults contained in this email or attachments. Before opening or using any 
attachment, we recommend that you check them for viruses and defects. 

 

 


